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Good morning,

   Please find the attached response to the Public Consultation on the Draft Green Public
Procurement Strategy and Action Plan on behalf of Darwin and Goliath Limited.

   We are fully supportive of the efforts put into this document and are delighted to see a
focus being placed by the public sector to leverage spending power to help society move in
the direction required.

  Thank you for your service.

Kind regards,

CEO

DARWIN & GOLIATH
darwingoliath.com












